

## LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/ Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779



June 6<sup>th</sup>, 2014

Good Afternoon.

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of June  $9^{th} - 13^{th}$ .

Students who are currently participating in the Golden Glove Boxing After-school Activity are reminded to come prepared to hit the gym for more training on Tuesday, June 10<sup>th</sup>.

We are pleased to welcome our volunteers to Lorne Middle School on the evening of Thursday, June 12<sup>th</sup> for a much deserved supper time thank you! We look forward to serving our volunteers who are the backbone of Lorne!

Special thanks to the United Way; who has selected Lorne Middle School as one of their sites for The United Way Day of Caring on Friday, June 13<sup>th</sup>. The team from the United Way will give of their time to leave our Lorne courtyard better than they found it!

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child's school, the Parent School Support Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. The PSSC will meet next on the evening of Wednesday, June 11<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 p.m. in the school library.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Yours in Education,

Greg Norton, Principal